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NIKOL PASHINYAN RECEIVED NEWLY APPOINTED US AMBASSADOR TO ARMENIA

- 25.03.2019

Vestnik kavkaza, 23 March 2019

Yesterday Armenian Prime Minister Nikol Pashinyan received newly appointed US Ambassador to 
Armenia, Mrs. Lynne Tracy, News.am reported citing the PM's office.

Nikol Pashinyan congratulated Lynne Tracy on assuming the office of U.S. Ambassador to Armenia 
and wished her success in her career. The PM stressed that the Armenian Government attaches 
great importance to the development and expansion of partnership with the United States, 
including in political and economic sectors. The head of the government noted that Armenia  is 
moving constantly toward developing and reinforcing democracy, fighting against corruption, 
protection of human rights, ensuring freedom of speech. In this pre-context he attached big 
significance to the implementation of joint projects and cooperation with the US.
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